January 14, 2021 C C

Dear Community Member:
Message from the GVC President

As I mentioned in the December 18, 2020 Newsletter, the GVC
needs to open lines of communication and accessibility. The
Council needs to foster a more dynamic interaction with our
membership and community partners. While electronic
communication is today's standard, person to person contact sets
the stage for more meaningful dialogue and relationships.

Our HOA members are unique and diverse - as are your needs. The
Council goal is to recognize and meet those needs. Sometimes this
requires going back to basics. To fully understand and engage our
membership we will initiate Step 1 of this process. We will be
contacting each of our members to reestablish your direct link to
the GVC. We look forward to getting your input!

Stay safe - be well,

Debbie Kenyon, GVC President

Council Committees

Standing Committee Chairs: Update

Citizen Corps/Emergency Planning Committee: Pending
Reorganization

Community Services Committee: Vacant

Environmental Committee: Sandi Richey, Interim



Health & Human Services Committee: Pending

HOA Relations Committee: Royal Martin

Planning & Architectural Committee: Bill O’'Malley, Chair;
Mary Olson, Vice-Chair

Parks Advisory Committee: Debbie Kenyon

Traffic & Arroyos: Dick Roberts

Health & Human Services Committee: Covid-19

¢ Individuals need to register for Covid-19 vaccinations.
e Residents in Pima County are being advised to register for
Phase 1B (age 75 +) at the Pima County Website:

https://webcms.pima.gov/cms/One.aspx?portalld=169&pageld=690372

e Vaccine doses are not yet available in Green Valley.

e Pima County is giving vaccines to those who have
already registered (on the Pima County website) beginning
Friday, January 15, 2021 at the following Tucson locations only.

Tucson Medical Center

Banner North Cancer Center

Rillito Park, University of Arizona area
Kino Banner South

Tucson Convention Center

Pima County is advising age 75+ rural residents of Pima County,
including Green Valley, to sign up for these locales on the Pima
County website when registering, if at all possible.

The Pima County held a press conference on Wednesday morning,
January 13, 2021. A tape of the press conference has been posted on
the Department of Health’s Facebook page.

Council Administration

Administrative Assistant

The Green Valley Council is seeking a Part-Time Administrative
Assistant to begin work February 1, 2021. The position is hourly at
$14.00/hour. Medical benefits and Paid Time Off are included. The
position requires 20 hours of work, which is conducted at the office
and remotely depending on the nature of the work. Primary duties
include all types of administrative support for operations, GVC
programs, GVC Committees and Council members. The successful
applicant will have strong communication and computer skills and
will be a self-starter. Please send any questions and your resume to
info@gvcouncil.org. Interviews will begin on January 25, 2021 and
continue until the position is filled.







